
 

 

 

 

 
Unofficial Translation 

Readers should be aware that only the original Turkish text has legal force and that this English 

translation is strictly for reference. Borsa Istanbul does not undertake any responsibility for its accuracy 

nor be held liable for any loss or damages arising from or related to its use. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

In the Board meeting dated 27/06/2025, it was decided that the Order-to-Trade Ratio (OTR) in 

the Equity Market would continue to be applied as 3:1 until the end of the session on 

29/08/2025. 

 

Kindly submitted for your information. 
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